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11th February 2022 
 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 

Year 4 – Viking Day Trip 
 

As part of our Viking Topic, we have an exciting opportunity to go on a trip to Kent Life to explore what 
life was like as a Viking, on Tuesday, 29th March 2022. We would like the children to have an 
immersive experience and really get involved, by role playing and having actors help bring the Vikings 
to the 21st century! 

 
We will be leaving school promptly at 9am, so your child will come to school as normal, we will 
register the children and then make our way to the coaches. We aim to return to the school by 
approximately 3.40pm. If there are any delays on our return journey, we will keep parents fully 
informed. 

 
The children will need to bring a packed lunch and a drink with them for the day. If your child is 
entitled to Free School Meals and needs a packed lunch for the day, please complete this section on 
the permission slip attached and return this to the school office by Monday, 7th March 2022. Your 
child will need to dress in their full school uniform for the day and have a warm coat. 

 
As a year group we have decided, due to the fantastic learning opportunity this trip will provide, that 
we will put £900 of the year group budget towards the trip to help with payments. That leaves the full 
cost of the trip as £10 per child. Payment needs to be made by Monday, 21st March 2022, there will 
not be any opportunity after this date to pay as we need to secure the tickets. Please pay the full 
amount via Scopay. Unfortunately, if we do not receive sufficient funds, then we will have to cancel 
the trip. 

 
If you are a parent who is available on this day and would be interested in coming on the trip, please 
tick the box below that says you are happy to be a parent volunteer. As am sure you are all aware, 
the demand for these spots may be high so we cannot guarantee a spot. 

 
We hope the children are as excited as we are! 

 
Many Thanks, 

 
Miss Hughes, Mrs Jakeman, Miss Kemp, and Miss Taylor 
(The Year 4 Team) 



 
Y4 – Viking Day 
 
 
 
I give permission for my child to attend the Viking Day trip on Tuesday, 29th March 2022. Payment of 
£10 has been made via my child’s Scopay account. 
 
 
 
Child’s Name______________________________________ Class________________ 
 
 
 
Medical information 
 

__________________________________________________________________________ 
__________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
 
My child is in receipt of Free School Meals and will require a school packed lunch (please circle the 

sandwich option) 
 

Ham Cheese Jam Marmite 
 
 
 
 
I would like to volunteer to support for the day Yes No 
 
 
 
 
Parents Name: _________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
 
 
Signature: ________________________________________________ 


